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TISOH Administrator Named President-Elect of the National 
Association for Catering and Events 

 
LAS VEGAS – TISOH announced today that its Director of Academic Affairs, Donnell G. Bayot 
Ph.D., CPCE, CHE, CFBE has been named as President-Elect of the National Association for 
Catering and Events (NACE). 
 
The election took place at the Experience Conference and Expo in Ft. Lauderdale, FL last month. As 
President-Elect of the national board, the governing body for the association, he will, along with the 
board, be responsible for reviewing strategic objectives, reviewing progress on initiatives, and 
renewing their vision for the future.  
 
Also elected to the national board was Kate Patay CPCE as Vice President. Kate is a lecturer at the 
school and regularly shares her expertise with students. Kate is the Executive Director of Sales and 
Marketing for Creative Coverings in Reno, NV.  
 
With more than 4,000 members, the National Association for Catering and Events (NACE), 
www.nace.net is the oldest and largest professional association dedicated to all aspects of the catering 
and events industry. “With the mission of TISOH being to provide quality and practical continuing 
education to the hospitality industry, this engagement of one of our administrators shows how 
closely the institution is intertwined with industry, to benefit the entire school community.” said 
Timothy Lam, Executive Director of the school.  
 
 
About The International School of Hospitality 
The International School of Hospitality (TISOH) was founded in Las Vegas, Nev., in 2005. TISOH 
offers quality short-term, practical training and career development programs in hospitality. 
Developed for the industry and by the industry, TISOH’s small class sizes and online courses 
include: concierge, conference management and event planning, catering, exhibition & tradeshow 
management, hospitality leadership and supervision, hospitality human resources, hospitality 
marketing & sales, hotel operations, and wedding coordination and design. Diploma graduates, 
trained by working experts in the field, enjoy an 85 percent job placement rate. TISOH is an 
academic partner of the American Hotel & Lodging Educational Institute and is accredited by the 
Accrediting Council for Continuing Education and Training. For more information, visit 
www.tisoh.edu or call (702) 947-7200. 
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